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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Julie DiMaggio Enea 

Tuesday, April 2, 2019 Phone: (925) 335-1077 
    Email: julie.enea@cao.cccounty.us 

 

IS PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION IMPORTANT TO YOU? 

The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors is seeking an individual to serve on the 
County Connection Advisory Committee. The Advisory Committee’s role is to review 

and analyze issues and policies relating to fixed-route and paratransit service, and 
advise the County Connection Board of Directors accordingly. The County’s appointee 

will also act as a citizen liaison from the County. 

Regular meetings of the Advisory Committee are held bi-monthly on the second 
Tuesday at 2:00 PM in Concord. This is a volunteer position.  The appointment will be 

for a two-year term beginning July 1, 2019 and ending June 30, 2021. 

Application forms can be obtained from the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by calling 

(925) 335-1900 or by visiting the County website at www.co.contra-costa.ca.us.  
Applications should be returned to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, Room 106, 
County Administration Building, 651 Pine Street, Martinez, CA  94553, no later than 

5:00 p.m. on Friday, April 26, 2019. Applicants should plan to be available for public 

interviews on Monday, May 13, 2019 in Martinez.  Further information about the County 

Connection Advisory Committee can be obtained by calling Ruby Horta at (925) 680-
2048 or visiting the County Connection website at 
https://countyconnection.com/volunteer-opportunities/. 
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